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Debra Shaffer

From: KeVE B~wn <
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2015 7:52 AM
To: Debra Shaffer
Cc: Dr. Vincent Colosimo
Subject: Vincent Colosimo, DMD

03-20-15

To: The Nevada State Board of Dental Examiners
Mrs. Deborah Shaffer-Kugel

RE: Vincent G. Colosimo, DMD

Dear Mrs. Shaffer-Kugel,

I am writing this letter to you on behalf of Dr. Colosimo in hopes of helping further his efforts to regain
licensure in the state of Nevada.

My family and I have been in Tucson and have owned and operated 8 dental practices for over 25 years. Tucson
is a fairly tight knit and ‘small town” feel community so our reputation is everything. We have had a BBB
rating of A+ for over a decade and have many employees that been with the company for over 10 years and
some over 20. When we do hire doctors our reputation is on the line so when I hired Vincent it was under strict
internal guidance and scrutiny.

He has, quite frankly, exceeded my families expectations in all areas. He currently manages our biggest office
and has been instrumental in mentoring 2 new graduate dentists.

Our community service is a huge part of our success and is clearly stated in our vision statement. We currently,
for over two years, have partnered with the AZ Oncology Foundation. Dr. Colosimo has provided over
$125,000 of pro bono services to the foundation along with various other programs for the underserved, his staff
and their families.

In 2014, Dr. was recognized by the Foundation as being the leading contributor for his pro bono services to
cancer victims in need of dental treatment.

Dr. has voluntarily submitted to random drug and alcohol tests, all negative, and continues to be a big part of
the company and community. He is going on his third year with us and hopefully will continue to work with us
as he has proven himself invaluable. I am a good judge of character with is why I hired him, I made the right
choice.

I am happy to speak with you personally or make available other dentists he has worked with as references. The
AZ Oncology Foundation President, Dr. Marilyn Croughans, is also available as a professional reference.

Sincerely,

Kevin Brown
President/Owner
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